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General Comment

We cannot urge you strongly enough to deny this license. The dangers to the environment, as well as to human
life, inherent in such a project are beyond doubt. FPL has already failed to maintain sufficient cooling capacity
in the canals it maintains to service the plant it has, now; the increasing salinity of the water in those canals and
the in-land advance of salt water intrusion and its effect on our aquifer are already at alarming levels. The
disastrous effects of a potential weather event - a hurricane being a highly likely risk in this area - are
undeniably real and have been well illustrated by Fukushima. We lived through Hurricane Andrew, and our
home is only a few miles from Turkey Point; we do not want, nor see the need for, the risks this project entails
in our own backyard.This power company has already acted cynically and irresponsibly to inhibit the
development of solar energy (in the "Sunshine State"!) to enhance its bottom line. It has also profitted
handsomely from future 'cost recovery' tariffs imposed on its customers. Enough is enough!
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